
We are looking for Year 4/5/6 
children to join our choir!

Do you have a son or daughter 
that loves to sing? The Yarra Voices is a 
new children's choir based in North Fitzroy and 
we are looking for new members!

Rehearsal times: Thursday 4.30-6pm for our 
Performance Choir (Year 4-6)

more information at www.theyarravoices.com

The Yarra Voices is an ex new children's choir created to provide a quality 
music education and choral experiences for children from all backgrounds. 
From our base in North Fitzroy, The Yarra Voices provides joyful music 
making in an environment designed to forge community based friendships. 

To book your child into 
one of these workshops 
please contact:

Renée Heron
Artistic director
theyarravoices@gmail.com
www.theyarravoices.com

    Contact Renee Heron to book a free trial class at theyarravoices@gmail.com


